From:

To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: Substation Extension Option 3
Date: 18 May 2022 22:33:48

Dear Sir, Madam

I am writing to highlight my concerns regarding the substation extension of option 3 site and the proposal from
Sunnica to have another 2.5 months to revise this matter.
Please see below my areas of concern-

*With such a large project being proposed and hundreds of acres being lost, the fact that this in my opinion
hasn’t been professionally managed and sorted out at the very start of the project is ringing alarm bells for

what’s to come!

Having a location for the substation should be written in stone before any proposal can be shown to the public,
another way to look at this is that it’s the first building block.

* The location of Option 3 if build would damage the current landscape and be highly visible at 12m high, this
will have an effect on the current wildlife and resident of the local community.

« lastly I strongly disagree with allowing Sunnica even more time to fix there own problem when there should
already be a confirmed location chosen. I don’t think the neighbouring community would have much
confidence in Sunnica due to this embarrassing matter, especially as the solar farm would be highly visible and
remind the public of Sunnica lack of planning.

Regards

Alastair Game

Sent from iPhone





